
                                                                         

 

  

   

 
 

 
Long Sutton County Primary School 

Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton. Spalding, Lincs. PE12 9EP 
Telephone 01406 363381 

E-mail enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org  
Web site www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk 

Registered Company Number 07788995 
 

Headteacher: Miss S Gray                                               
    

Tuesday 23rd April 2024 
 

Year 4 Kingfisher Class Lincolnshire Energy Trip 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Don’t forget it is our visit to ‘Lincolnshire Energy from Waste’ next week on Monday 29th April.  The 
aim of the visit is to explore how the waste created in Lincolnshire is converted into electricity, which 
links with our unit of work on ‘Sustainability’.   
 
Waste-free lunch challenge 
 
To promote the reduction of waste, ‘LEfW’ has challenged our class to bring their packed lunches 
using reusable containers and with minimal packaging.  Each school’s waste will be sorted, weighed 
and entered into the Waste Free Lunch Challenge. 
Ideas - Leftovers, cheese cut from a large block instead of individually wrapped, crisps taken from a 
large family bag, instead of individual packs, beeswax wraps, or no wrap instead of cling film or foil.  
 
We usually ask children to bring a ‘throw-away’ lunch, however, to take part in the ‘waste-free lunch 
challenge,’ if pupils want to bring their lunchbox and usual drink bottle, then there is a trolley that we 
can use in the room to store these on (however there is no room for large school bags). If you have 
already ordered a school meal for this day, a pack up will be substituted.  Please do not send children 
with sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks.   
 
Just to remind you - the coach will leave school at 8.30am and will return at approximately 4pm 
– please note that this is a change from the original time of 3.30pm.  Children will therefore 
need to arrive at school at 8.15am so that they have time to gather their things together and go to 
the toilet before departure.  Unfortunately, the coach will be unable to wait for any late arrivals.  
Children will need to wear their school uniform and comfortable footwear.   
 
As always, if you have any questions, please do come and speak to us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Jaques 
Kingfisher Class Teacher 
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